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Dear Valued Partner, 

We are pleased to announce the 24rd Annual DVFA Conference will be held September 12-14, 2018, at the fabulous Dover Downs Hotel and Casino.

Our participants are the leaders and decision makers of the Delaware Fire Service.  On Thursday and Friday there will be 1,000 members attending the various events.  We would be honored to have you join us this year.  Additional information, including registration information are available on our web site at www.dvfassn.com, under conference forms.
All exhibit spaces are first come first serve.  To reserve exhibit space all completed registration forms and payments are due back to the DVFA Office no later than August 8, 2018.

We appreciate your consideration of our conference and look forward to your participation!  If you have any questions please contact us at (302) 734-9390.

Sincerely,

DVFA Conference Committee



Delaware Volunteer Firefighter’s Association &


Ladies Auxiliary


23rd Annual Conference


September 12-14, 2018











